

Monday, September 22nd, 2025

Day 3

TODAY AT IRWIN:

- Happy Birthday today to Brealynn Jones. Happy Birthday to Bryson Wessner-Jensen and Jace Driedger who celebrated over this past weekend.
- Congratulations to the Senior Boys volleyball team for placing third at their tournament in Herbert this past weekend!
- There will be Ice Hut today at first break for Grades 5 6 students.
- There will be an Intermediate Boys Volleyball meeting today in Miss Gillanders' room at first break.
- The Cross Country team will practice today at lunch. We will also practice Wednesday and Friday this week to get ready for the upcoming meets.
- The Senior Boys have their first league game after school today here at Irwin. Please head to the gym right after school to help set up.
- Grade 6 Immunizations are tomorrow morning. Immunizations will take place in the library beginning around 9am.
- The Senior Boys will practice Wednesday from 3:15-5:00pm and Thursday from 5:00 -7:00pm.
- Any Senior Boys volleyball players who have not yet done so, please bring your paperwork and team fees to Miss Weisbeck.
- There will be a SLC Meeting on Wednesday at lunch for any Grade 6 -8 students that would like to join. Please meet in the library at 11:35am. Please bring your lunch with you.

- Pizza Hut Meal Day is on Wednesday. All proceeds received from this meal day will go towards our Terry Fox Run Campaign.
- The September Assembly will take place this week, on Thursday afternoon beginning at 12:30pm. Everyone is welcome to attend.
- Orange Shirt Day on Friday.
- OSAC Performance Aytahn Ross: Professor Wow Sept 26 @ 9am

• Terry Fox News:

- Thank you to all the students and staff who took part in Toonies for Terry Hat Day on Friday. We raised \$266.25! Our next Toonies for Terry Hat Day will be this Thursday, Sept 25.
- Our Terry Fox T-shirt order has been placed, and we expect to have our t-shirts by early next week. We raised \$1330.00 in t-shirt sales! Thank you to those who ordered!
- Ballots for "Admin Antics" will be on sale starting tomorrow. What would you like to see Mrs. Steinley and Mr. Horn do? Ride a tricycle for the day? Or maybe spend the day in an inflatable costume? K-5 students can purchase ballots from their homeroom teachers, and 6-8 students can purchase from Terry's Team members during morning recess in the foyer. Ballots are \$1.00 each and students can purchase as many as they like!
- Our fundraising total this morning is \$7304.25! We are closing in on our goal and earning our DJ Darby Dance Party and Middle Years Madness! Keep those pledges coming!

Upcoming Events:

- Professional Development Day September 29th NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
- Professional Development Day September 30th NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
- Terry Fox Run Event October 2nd.